
St. Joseph the Worker School  

 
PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL (PAC) 

Release of Information 
 

St. Joseph the Worker school provides many opportunities for parents, grandparents, and 
family members to participate in school activities.  The Parent Advisory Council plays an 
active role in enhancing the school but need your help to do that.  Volunteers are welcome 
and encouraged to come and help in and outside the school. 
 
There are times when we will need to contact you directly to inform you of events, updates, 
fundraising and/or volunteer opportunities and details.  Because we operate as an association 
that is completely separate from the school, communicating with our parents can sometimes 
be a challenge. It is imperative that you read the school newsletter and watch the bulletin 
board and entrance doors for updates and announcements so you don’t miss out on an 
opportunity to get your volunteer (6) and fundraising (2) credits each term.   
 
Please ensure you fill out and submit the Volunteer Incentive Cash Back Form for all your 
time spent volunteering and the fundraisers you participated in. This information is required 
to confirm that you have completed the required number of fundraising/volunteering 
credits.  Cheques will be returned upon confirmation.  
 
In the interest of keeping yourself informed and to assist you in completing your credits, 
please provide the contact information you wish to be contacted through for this type of 
correspondence with us.  
 
ONLY ONE FORM PER FAMILY IS NECESSARY. PLEASE USE OLDEST SIBLING. 
 
 
I authorize the Parent Advisory Council members to contact me: 
 
Student name: ___________________________________ 
 
Parent name: ____________________________________ 
 
Phone: _________________________________________ 
 
E-mail:  _________________________________________ 
 
Do you have a Facebook account:  yes     no 
 
 
__________________________________________________________ 
Parent’s signature                                                     Date 


